
Nursery Newsletter: 13th December 2024
Another great week! The children have began our learning about celebrating different 

festivals but particularly focusing on Christmas with it being this time of year. We have 
begun to make our own Christmas Cards and Calendars, they’ll be coming home next 

week!

As part of our Maths learning this week, we have been learning about different ways of 
making 5 again. We found it a little tricky last time but the ptraticial activities have 

helped us.
Also, as part of our storytime this week, we have enjoyed reading the story, Dream 

Snow by Eric Carle. We have talked about different festivals and events that are 

celebrated all over the world and how we celebrate. Can you tell your grown ups a 
celebration that you have been part of.

Nursery Phonics:

Can you play a game with your 
grown ups? Can you hide some 

objects under a blanket then 
take one away? Can you tell 
your grown up which one has 

gone?

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story:

https://tinyurl.co

m/5n7zdjj5

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practising putting on your coat
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/yhwhdtun

https://tinyurl.com/4

wjx6skw
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